
To whom it may concern 

Herisau, 07.09.2023 

Declaration according to Stockholm Convention (POPs) and EU-
2019/1021 POP Regulation (persistent organic pollutants)  

Dear Business Partners 

Metrohm is familiar with the Stockholm Convention (POPs) and the EU – 2019/1021 POP 
Regulation (persistent organic pollutants). 

We act as a downstream user and are in continuous contact with our suppliers, to ensure 
compliance in the supply chain with the various regulations and we also require this from our 
suppliers. According to the information provided by our suppliers, we announce to the best 
of our knowledge and belief that the Metrohm products are compliant with the POP 
Regulation. 

This statement regarding our products is based on information provided by our suppliers. 

If there are any alterations to the regulations, we will adjust and update our procedures and 
products correspondingly at an early stage if needed. If necessary, we will inform you about 
the change as soon as possible. 

We hope to have been of service to you and remain with best regards. 

Dr. Andrea Wille  
EVP Head of Product Groups  
Metrohm International Headquarters 

Dr. Miriam Saba  
Vice President Quality Management & 
Regulatory Affairs 
Metrohm International Headquarters  
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